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BOARD ACTION EXHIBIT NUMBER 2017-44
FINAL BOARD ACTION: OCTOBER 11, 2017
Pierce College District
Authorization for Fund Expenditure for Pierce College Fort Steilacoom Services and Activities Fund Balance

The Pierce College District Board of Trustees authorizes up to $325,000 from the Pierce College Fort Steilacoom Services and Activities Fund Balance, as recommended by the Fort Steilacoom Associated Student Government, to be used for the purchase and installation and update digital technology on the Fort Steilacoom campus. Authorization for this expenditure expires June 2018.

Pierce College Fort Steilacoom Fund Balance Request

Submitted by ASPCFS President, Elijah Ellis
September 29, 2017

1. The Pierce College District Board of Trustees authorizes up to $325,000 from the Pierce College Fort Steilacoom Service and Activities Fund Balance, as recommended by the Associated Student Government, to be used for purchase and installation of all new technology on the Fort Steilacoom campus.

Starting in the spring of 2017, our Student Government Team began working in to explore more effective options in promoting our events other than the traditional promotion posters. The idea is to install upgrades to our digital signage to include something similar to that of the University of Washington Seattle Husky Union Building (HUB). More specifically what Pierce College Fort Steilacoom has decided we wanted:

· 8 Apollo players (control systems)
· Inter-active wayfinding programing for 3 systems 
· 17 new flat screen panels 
The video walls will provide a more appealing option in displaying our event graphics and will also allow the Office of Student Life to play promotional videos, which we have not been able to do in the past. The interactive way finding screens will allow students to interact with the screens and access our campus directory more efficiently, finding out the events going on around campus and where they can find them, access our websites and social media platforms, as well as access the Pierce Transit schedule to make their transit experience a more convenient one. We also decided to update our flat screen panels, due to the fact that our current content management is fairly outdated and newer screens will be necessary if we are to update our content management system. The funds that we allocate will cover all of the aforementioned hardware and any/all installation fees.
The total amount that we will be requesting is $325,000 from the Pierce College Fort Steilacoom Services and Activities Fund Balance. Taking the current balance from $1,386,886 to $1,061,886.
